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Invention of Archaeology in Roman
Anatolia Felipe Rojas 2019-10-17
Examines how people in the Roman past
thought about even earlier ruins and
material remains-it examines
incidents that could be described as
'archaeology in antiquity'.
The Archaeology of Anatolia Volume II
Sharon R. Steadman 2018-07-27 This
second volume in the Archaeology of
Anatolia series offers reports on the
most recent discoveries from across
the Anatolian peninsula. Periods
covered span the Epipalaeolithic to
the Islamic, and sites and regions
range from the western Anatolian
coast to Van, as well as the
southeast. Also included here are
both reviews of recent work at
ongoing excavations and data
retrieved from the last several years
of survey projects. This series

presents a forum in which scholars
report their most recent data to a
global audience, allowing for
productive engagement with others
working in and near Anatolia.
Published every two years, The
Archaeology of Anatolia: Recent
Discoveries Series is an invaluable
vehicle through which working
archaeologists may carry out their
most critical task: the presentation
of their fieldwork and laboratory
research in a timely fashion.
The Lives of Ancient Villages Peter
Thonemann 2022-10-31 A groundbreaking historical ethnography of
kinship, religion, and village
society in a remote rural backwater
of the Roman world.
Karia and the Dodekanese Poul
Pedersen 2021-02-28 The papers in
Karia and the Dodekanese, Vol. I,
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focus on regional developments and
interregional relations in western
Asia Minor and the Dodekanese during
the Late Classical and Early
Hellenistic period. Throughout
antiquity, this region was a dynamic
meeting place for eastern and western
civilizations. Cultural achievements
of exceptional and everlasting
importance, including significant
creations of ancient Greek
literature, philosophy, art and
architecture, originated in the
coastal cities of western Anatolia
and the adjoining Aegean islands. In
the fourth century BC, the eastern
cities experienced a new economic
boom, and a revival of Archaic
culture, sometimes termed ‘The Ionian
Renaissance’, began. The cultural
revival furthered rebuilding of old
major works such as the Artemision at

Ephesos, the embellishment of
sanctuaries and a new royal
architecture, such as the
Maussolleion at Halikarnassos. The
rich cultural revival was initially
promoted by the satrapal family of
the Hekatomnids in Karia and in
particular by its most famous member,
Maussollos, whose influence was not
confined to Asia Minor, but included
the Dodekanese islands Kos and
Rhodos. Partly under the influence of
the Karian satrapy, a number of
cities were founded on a new common
urban model in Rhodos, Halikarnassos,
Priene, Knidos and Kos. When
Alexander the Great conquered the
satrapies in western Asia Minor in
334 BC, the culture initially
promoted at the satrapal courts was
carried on by gifted thinkers, poets
and architects, preparing the way for
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Hellenistic cultural centres such as
Alexandria.
The Archaeology of Greek and Roman
Troy Charles Brian Rose 2013-12-30 An
overview of all excavations that have
been conducted at Troy, from the
nineteenth century through the latest
discoveries between 1988 and the
present.
A Pearl in Peril Christina Luke
2019-01-02 Known as "the Pearl of the
Mediterranean," Izmir invokes a city
and countryside blessed with good
fortune; it is known to many as the
homeland of Ephesus, Bergama, and
Sardis. Yet, Turkey's third largest
city has an especially vexed past.
The Greek pursuit of the Megali Idea
leveraged Classical history for 19th
century political gains, and in so
doing also foreshadowed the "Asia
Minor Catastrophe." Princeton

University's work at Sardis played
into the duplicitous agendas of
western archaeologists, learned
societies, and diplomats seeking to
structure heritage policy and
international regulations in their
favor, from the 1919 Paris Peace
Conference to the League of Nations.
A Pearl in Peril reveals the voices
of those on the ground. It also
explores how Howard Crosby Butler,
William Hepburn Buckler, and William
Berry penetrated the inner circle of
world leaders, including Woodrow
Wilson, Lloyd George, and Eleftherios
Venizelos. On the smoldering ashes of
Anatolia's scorched earth, foreign
intervention continued apace with
plans for large-scale development. A
Pearl in Peril tackles the untold
story of Julian Huxley's admiration
of the US Tennessee Valley
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Authority's "principals of
persuasion" in the context of the
industrial landscapes and pursuit of
modernity in the Aegean. The promise
of UNESCO, too, brought diplomacy
dollars deployed to foster "mutual
understanding" through preservation
programs at Sardis. Yet, from this
same pot of money came support for
"open intelligence" at the
international fairs held in Izmir's
Kültürpark, a turnkey battleground of
the Cold War. Ironically, it was
UNESCO's colossal Abu Simbel project
in Egypt that led the US to abandon
their preservation initiatives in
Turkey. Five decades on, groves of
organic olives, marble quarries and
gold mines not only threaten the
erasure of sacred landscapes, but
also ensure the livelihood of local
communities. Ultimately, A Pearl in

Peril offers a bold assessment of
diplomatic practice, perspectives of
contemporary heritage, and the
challenges of unprecedented expansion
of city and countryside.
Brill's Companion to Greek Land
Warfare Beyond the Phalanx 2021-11-29
Brill’s Companion to Greek Land
Warfare Beyond the Phalanx brings
together emerging and established
scholars to build on the new
consensus of multiform Greek warfare,
on and off the battlefield, beyond
the usual chronological,
geographical, and operational
boundaries.
Arsāma and His World: the Bodleian
Letters in Context Christopher J.
Tuplin 2020-12-29 The third of three
volumes offering a detailed
presentation of a set of letters
associated with Arsāma, satrap in
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Egypt in the later fifth century BC
and the bullae that sealed them. This
volume explores the administrative,
economic, military, ideological,
religious, and artistic context of
the letters.
The Oxford Handbook of Ancient
Anatolia Sharon R. Steadman
2011-04-01 The Oxford Handbook of
Ancient Anatolia is a unique blend of
comprehensive overviews on
archaeological, philological,
linguistic, and historical issues at
the forefront of Anatolian
scholarship in the 21st century.
Anatolia is home to early complex
societies and great empires and was
the destination of many migrants,
visitors, and invaders. The offerings
in this volume bring this reality to
life as the chapters unfold nearly
ten thousand years (ca. 10,000-323

BCE) of peoples, languages, and
diverse cultures who lived in or
traversed Anatolia over these
millennia. The contributors combine
descriptions of current scholarship
on important discussion and debates
in Anatolian studies with new and
cutting edge research for future
directions of study. The 54 chapters
are presented in five separate
sections that range in topic from
chronological and geographical
overviews to anthropologically-based
issues of culture contact and
imperial structures and from
historical settings of entire
millennia to crucial data from key
sites across the region. The
contributers to the volume represent
the best scholars in the field from
North America, Europe, Turkey, and
Asia. The appearance of this volume
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offers the very latest collection of
studies on the fascinating peninsula
known as Anatolia.
A Companion to Greeks Across the
Ancient World Franco De Angelis
2020-05-07 An innovative, up-to-date
treatment of ancient Greek mobility
and migration from 1000 BCE to 30 BCE
A Companion to Greeks Across the
Ancient World explores the mobility
and migration of Greeks who left
their homelands in the ten centuries
between the Early Iron Age and the
Hellenistic period. While most
academic literature centers on the
Greeks of the Aegean basin area, this
unique volume provides a systematic
examination of the history of the
other half of the ancient Greek
world. Contributions from leading
scholars and historians discuss where
migrants settled, their new

communities, and their connections
and interactions with both Aegean
Greeks and non-Greeks. Divided into
three parts, the book first covers
ancient and modern approaches and the
study of the ancient Greeks outside
their homelands, including various
intellectual, national, and
linguistic traditions. Regional case
studies form the core of the text,
taking a microhistory approach to
examine Greeks in the Near Eastern
Empires, Greek-Celtic interactions in
Central Europe, Greek-established
states in Central Asia, and many
others throughout Europe, Africa, and
Asia. The closing section of the text
discusses wider themes such as the
relations between the Greek homeland
and the edges of Greek civilization.
Reflecting contemporary research and
fresh perspectives on ancient Greek
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culture contact, this volume:
Discusses the development and
intersection of mobility, migration,
and diaspora studies Examines the
various forms of ancient Greek
mobility and their outcomes
Highlights contributions to cultural
development in the Greek and nonGreek world Examines wider themes and
the various forms of ancient Greek
mobility and their outcomes Includes
an overview of ancient terminology
and concepts, modern translations,
numerous maps, and full references A
Companion to Greeks Across the
Ancient World is a valuable resource
for students, instructors, and
researchers of Classical antiquity,
as well as non-specialists with
interest in ancient Greek mobilities,
migrations, and diasporas.
Greek Perspectives on the Achaemenid

Empire Janett Morgan 2016-11-15 How
did the Greek view of Persia and
Persians change so radically in the
archaic and classical Greek sources
that they turned from noble warriors
into peacock-loving cross-dressers
with murderous mothers? This book
looks at the development of a range
of responses to the Achaemenids and
their Empire. Through a study of
ancient texts and material evidence
from the archaic and classical
periods, Janett Morgan investigates
the historical, political and social
factors that inspired and manipulated
different identities for Persia and
the Persians within Greece.
Tumulus as Sema Olivier Henry
2016-04-11 Tumuli were the most
widespread form of monumental tombs
in the ancient world. Their impact on
landscape, their allurement as well
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as their symbolic reference to a
glorious past can still be felt
today. The need of supra-regional and
cross-disciplinary examination of
this unique phenomenon led to an
international conference in Istanbul
in 2009. With almost 50 scholars from
12 different countries participating,
the conference entitled TumulIstanbul
created links between fields of
research which would not have had the
opportunity to meet otherwise. The
proceedings of TumulIstanbul revolve
around the question of the symbolic
significance of burial mounds in the
1st millennium BC in the Eastern
Mediterranean and Black-Sea regions,
providing further insight into Kurgan
neighbours from Eurasia.
The Archaeology of Lydia, from Gyges
to Alexander Christopher H. Roosevelt
2014-04-14 In The Archaeology of

Lydia: From Gyges to Alexander,
Christopher Roosevelt provides the
first overview of the regional
archaeology of Lydia in western
Turkey, including much previously
unpublished evidence as well as a
fresh synthesis of the archaeology of
Sardis, the ancient capital of the
region. Combining data from regional
surveys, stylistic analyses of
artifacts in local museums, ancient
texts, and environmental studies, he
presents a new perspective on the
archaeology of this area. To assess
the importance of Lydian landscapes
under Lydian and Achaemenid rule,
roughly between the seventh and
fourth centuries BCE, Roosevelt
situates the archaeological evidence
within frameworks established by
evidence for ancient geography,
environmental conditions, and
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resource availability and
exploitation. Drawing on detailed and
copiously illustrated evidence
presented in a regionally organized
catalogue, the book considers the
significance of evidence of
settlement and burial at Sardis and
beyond for understanding Lydian
society as a whole and the continuity
of cultural traditions across the
transition from Lydian to Achaemenid
hegemony.
On the Fascination of Objects Sally
Waite 2016-02-29 The Shefton
Collection in Newcastle upon Tyne
contains a fine array of Greek and
Etruscan objects and takes its name
from its founder Professor Brian
Shefton (1919 – 2012). In spite of
the importance of this collection it
has not been widely published and
remains something of a hidden gem.

Brian Shefton was an insightful
collector, as well as a distinguished
scholar of Greek and Etruscan
archaeology, and the 14 papers
presented here reflect the broad
scope of the collection; ranging
across pottery, jewelery, terracottas
and metalwork. The contributions,
written by leading experts in the
field, focus on specific objects or
groups of objects in the Collection,
providing new interpretations and
bringing previously unpublished items
to light. The history of the Shefton
Collection is explored. Together
these contributions provide a tribute
to a remarkable individual who made a
substantial and notable contribution
to his discipline.
A History of Ancient Persia Maria
Brosius 2020-10-29 An innovative
approach to the history of the First
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Persian Empire, offering an
accessible historical narrative for
students and general readers alike A
History of the Achaemenid Empire
considers archaeological and written
sources to provide an expansive,
source-based introduction to the
diverse and culturally rich world of
ancient Achaemenid Persia. Assuming
no prior background, this accessible
textbook follows the dynastic line
from the establishment and expansion
of the empire under the early
Achaemenid kings to its collapse in
330 BCE. The text integrates the
latest research, key primary sources,
and archaeological data to offer
readers deep insights into the
empire, its kings, and its people.
Chronologically organized chapters
contain written, archaeological, and
visual sources that highlight key

learning points, stimulate
discussion, and encourage readers to
evaluate specific pieces of evidence.
Throughout the text, author Maria
Brosius emphasizes the necessity to
critically assess Greek
sources—highlighting how their
narrative of Achaemenid political
historyoften depicted stereotypical
images of the Persians rather than
historical reality. Topics include
the establishment of empire under
Cyrus the Great, Greek-Persian
relations, the creation of a Persian
ruling class, the bureaucracy and
operation of the empire, Persian
diplomacy and foreign policy, and the
reign of Darius III. This innovative
textbook: Offers a unique approach to
Achaemenid history, considering both
archaeological and literary sources
Places primary Persian and Near
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Eastern sources in their cultural,
political, and historical context
Examines material rarely covered in
non-specialist texts, such as royal
inscriptions, Aramaic documents, and
recent archaeological finds Features
a comprehensive introduction to
Achaemenid geography, Greek
historiography, and modern
scholarship on the Persian War Part
of the acclaimed Blackwell History of
the Ancient Worldseries, A History of
the Achaemenid Empire is a perfect
primary textbook for courses in
Ancient History, Near Eastern
Studies, and Classical Civilizations,
as well as an invaluable resource for
general readers with interest in the
history of empires, particularly the
first Persian empire or Iranian
civilization.
Wandering Myths Lucy Gaynor Audley-

Miller 2018-10-08 In spite of the
growing amount of important new work
being carried out on uses of myth in
particular ancient contexts, their
appeal and reception beyond the
framework of one culture have rarely
been the primary object of enquiry in
contemporary debate. Highlighting the
fact that ancient societies were
linked by their shared use of
mythological narratives, Wandering
Myths aims to advance our
understanding of the mechanisms by
which such tales were disseminated
cross-culturally and to investigate
how they gained local resonances. In
order to assess both wider geographic
circulations and to explore specific
local features and interpretations, a
regional approach is adopted, with a
particular focus on Anatolia, the
Near East and Italy. Contributions
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are drawn from a range of
disciplines, and cross a wide
chronological span, but all are
interlinked by their engagement with
questions focusing on the factors
that guided the processes of
reception and steered the facets of
local interpretation. The Preface and
Epilogue evaluate the material in a
synoptic way and frame the
challenging questions and views
expressed in the Introduction.
The Adventure of the Illustrious
Scholar Elizabeth Simpson 2018-07-05
The Adventure of the Illustrious
Scholar: Papers Presented to Oscar
White Muscarella, edited by Elizabeth
Simpson, celebrates the career of one
of the foremost archaeologists of the
ancient Near East. Forty-seven major
scholars contribute to this unusual
and important volume.

Spear-Won Land Andrea M. Berlin 2019
More than a dozen prominent scholars
offer comprehensive assessments of
Hellenistic Sardis, a critical site
in western Asia Minor that was one of
the most important political centers
of both the Aegean and Near Eastern
worlds before it was governed as part
of the Roman Empire.
Cultural Memories in the Roman Empire
Karl Galinsky 2016-01-01 Memory
studies — one of the most vibrant
research fields of the present day —
brings together such diverse
disciplines as art and archaeology,
history, religion, literature,
sociology, media studies, and
neuroscience. In scholarship on
ancient Rome, studies of social and
cultural memory complement
traditional approaches, opening up
new horizons as we contemplate the
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ancient world. The fifteen essays
presented here explore memory in the
Roman Empire, addressing a wide
spectrum of cultural phenomena from a
range of approaches. Ancient Rome was
a memory culture par excellence and
memory pervades all aspects of Roman
culture, from literature and art to
religion and politics. This volume is
the first to address the cultural
artifacts of Rome through the lens of
memory studies. An essential guide to
the material culture of Rome, this
book brings important new concepts to
the fore for both scholars of the
ancient world and those of social and
cultural memory throughout human
history.
The Peoples of Anatolia Jeremy LaBuff
2022-04-25 This work critiques
studies of the peoples of Anatolia
that overestimate the importance of

regional ethnic identities and
explain cultural change via
Hellenization, instead highlighting
local forms of belonging and nonbinary views of cultural dynamics.
Persian Interventions John O. Hyland
2018 "In this book, Hyland examines
the international relations of the
First Persian Empire (the Achaemenid
Empire) as a case study in ancient
imperialism. He focuses in particular
on Persian's relations with the Greek
city-states and its diplomatic
influence over Athens and Sparta.
Previous studies have emphasized the
ways in which Persia sought to
protect its borders by playing the
often warring Athens and Sparta off
each other, prolonging their
conflicts through limited aid and
shifts of alliance. Hyland proposes a
new model, employing Persian
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ideological texts and economic
documents to contextualize the Greek
narrative framework, that
demonstrates that Persian Kings were
less interested in control of the
Ionian region where Greece bordered
the empire than in displays of
universal power through the
acquisition of Athens or Sparta as
client states. On the other hand, the
establishment of "Pax Persica" beyond
the Aegean was delayed by Persian
efforts to limit the interventions'
expense, and missteps in dealing with
fractious Greek allies. This
reevaluation of Persia's Greek
relations marks an important
contribution to scholarship on the
Achaemenid empire and Greek history,
and has value for the broader study
of imperialism in the ancient
world."--Provided by publisher.

Roman Phrygia Peter Thonemann
2013-08-29 The bleak steppe and
rolling highlands of inner Anatolia
were one of the most remote and
underdeveloped parts of the Roman
empire. Still today, for most
historians of the Roman world,
ancient Phrygia largely remains terra
incognita. Yet thanks to a startling
abundance of Greek and Latin
inscriptions on stone, the cultural
history of the villages and small
towns of Roman Phrygia is known to us
in vivid and unexpected detail. Few
parts of the Mediterranean world
offer so rich a body of evidence for
rural society in the Roman Imperial
and late antique periods, and for the
flourishing of ancient Christianity
within this landscape. The eleven
essays in this book offer new
perspectives on the remarkable
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culture, lifestyles, art and
institutions of the Anatolian uplands
in antiquity.
Social Complexity and Complex Systems
in Archaeology Dries Daems 2021-02-23
Social Complexity and Complex Systems
in Archaeology turns to complex
systems thinking in search of a
suitable framework to explore social
complexity in Archaeology. Social
complexity in archaeology is commonly
related to properties of complex
societies such as states, as opposed
to so-called simple societies such as
tribes or chiefdoms. These
conceptualisations of complexity are
ultimately rooted in Eurocentric
perspectives with problematic
implications for the field of
archaeology. This book provides an
in-depth conceptualisation of social
complexity as the core concept in

archaeological and interdisciplinary
studies of the past, integrating
approaches from complex systems
thinking, archaeological theory,
social practice theory, and
sustainability and resilience
science. The book covers a long-term
perspective of social change and
stability, tracing the full cycle of
complexity trajectories, from
emergence and development to
collapse, regeneration and
transformation of communities and
societies. It offers a broad vision
on social complexity as a core
concept for the present and future
development of archaeology. This book
is intended to be a valuable resource
for students and scholars in the
field of archaeology and related
disciplines such as history,
anthropology, sociology, as well as
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the natural sciences studying humanenvironment interactions in the past.
The Attalids of Pergamon and Anatolia
Noah Kaye 2022-05-05 Historians have
long wondered at the improbable rise
of the Attalids of Pergamon after 188
BCE. The Roman-brokered Settlement of
Apameia offered a new map – a brittle
framework for sovereignty in Anatolia
and the eastern Aegean. What allowed
the Attalids to make this map a
reality and leave their indelible
Pergamene imprint on our Classical
imagination? In this uniquely
comprehensive study of the political
economy of the kingdom, Noah Kaye
rethinks the impact of Attalid
imperialism on the Greek polis and
the multicultural character of the
dynasty's notorious propaganda. By
synthesizing new findings in
epigraphy, archaeology, and

numismatics, he shows the kingdom for
the first time from the inside. The
Pergamene way of ruling was a
distinctively non-coercive and
efficient means of taxing and winning
loyalty. Royal tax collectors
collaborated with city and village
officials on budgets and minting,
while the kings utterly transformed
the civic space of the gymnasium.
Making Textiles in pre-Roman and
Roman Times Margarita Gleba
2013-10-30 Textile production is an
economic necessity that has
confronted all societies in the past.
While most textiles were manufactured
at a household level, valued textiles
were traded over long distances and
these trade networks were influenced
by raw material supply, labour
skills, costs, as well as by regional
traditions. This was true in the
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Mediterranean regions and Making
Textiles in pre-Roman and Roman times
explores the abundant archaeological
and written evidence to understand
the typological and geographical
diversity of textile commodities.
Beginning in the Iron Age, the volume
examines the foundations of the
textile trade in Italy and the
emergence of specialist textile
production in Austria, the impact of
new Roman markets on regional
traditions and the role that gender
played in the production of textiles.
Trade networks from far beyond the
frontiers of the Empire are traced,
whilst the role of specialized
merchants dealing in particular types
of garment and the influence of Roman
collegia on how textiles were
produced and distributed are
explored. Of these collegia, that of

the fullers appears to have been
particularly influential at a local
level and how cloth was cleaned and
treated is examined in detail, using
archaeological evidence from Pompeii
and provincial contexts to understand
the processes behind this area of the
textile trade.
Revolt and Resistance in the Ancient
Classical World and the Near East
John J. Collins 2016-08-25 This book
contains state of the field
discussion about the nature of revolt
and resistance in the ancient world.
While it doesn’t cover the entire
ancient world, it does focus in on
the key revolts of the pre-Roman
imperial world.
Cityscapes and Monuments of Western
Asia Minor Eva Mortensen 2017-12-21
Cityscapes consist of houses,
streets, civic buildings,
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sanctuaries, tombs, monuments, and
inscriptions created by multiple
generations of citizens and
foreigners with an interest in the
city; they are interpreted and
reinterpreted as expressions of past
lives, changing relations of power,
memories, and various identities. The
present volume publishes 25
contributions written by scholars
specializing in the history and
archaeology of western Asia Minor.
New and well-known material –
literary, epigraphical, numismatic,
and archaeological – is presented and
analyzed through the twin lenses of
memory and identity. The
contributions cover more than 1000
years of cultural diversity during
changing political systems, from the
Lydian and Persian hegemony in the
Archaic period through Athenian

supremacy and Persian satrapal rule
in the Classical period, then
autocratic kingship in Hellenistic
times until, finally, more than half
a millennium of Roman rule.
Identities are voiced through several
media and visible at many levels of
the ancient societies. So are the
places of memory – the Lieux de
Mémoire – and the studies presented
here provide new insights into how
human beings chose, deliberately or
subconsciously, to commemorate their
past and their ancestors, and how
identity was displayed and expressed
under shifting political rule.
A Companion to the Archaeology of the
Ancient Near East Daniel T. Potts
2012-08-15 A comprehensive and
authoritative overview of ancient
material culture from the late
Pleistocene to Late Antiquity
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Features up-to-date surveys and the
latest information from major new
excavations such as Qatna (Syria),
Göbekli Tepe (Turkey) Includes a
diverse range of perspectives by
senior, mid-career and junior
scholars in Europe, USA, Britain,
Australia, and the Middle East for a
truly international group Includes
major reviews of the origins of
agriculture, animal domestication,
and archaeological landscapes
Includes chapters dealing with
periods after the coming of Alexander
the Great, including studies of the
Seleucid, Arsacid, Sasanian, Roman
and Byzantine empires in the Near
East, as well as early Christianity
in both the Levant and Mesopotamia
Fills a gap in literature of the
Ancient Near East, dealing with
topics often overlooked, including

ethical and legal issues in
antiquities markets and international
scholarship
Foundation Myths and Politics in
Ancient Ionia Naoíse Mac Sweeney
2013-11-21 This book examines
foundation myths told about the
Ionian cities during the archaic and
classical periods. It uses these
myths to explore the complex and
changing ways in which civic identity
was constructed in Ionia, relating
this to the wider discourses about
ethnicity and cultural difference
that were current in the Greek world
at this time. The Ionian cities seem
to have rejected oppositional models
of cultural difference which set in
contrast East and West, Europe and
Asia, Greek and Barbarian, opting
instead for a more fluid and nuanced
perspective on ethnic and cultural
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distinctions. The conclusions of this
book have far-reaching implications
for our understanding of Ionia, but
also challenge current models of
Greek ethnicity and identity,
suggesting that there was a more
diverse conception of Greekness in
antiquity than has often been
assumed.
Sacred Landscapes in Antiquity Ralph
Haussler 2020-07-31 From generation
to generation, people experience
their landscapes differently. Humans
depend on their natural environment:
it shapes their behavior while it is
often felt that deities responsible
for both natural benefits and natural
calamities (such as droughts,
famines, floods and landslides) need
to be appeased. We presume that, in
many societies, lakes, rivers, rocks,
mountains, caves and groves were

considered sacred. Individual sites
and entire landscapes are often
associated with divine actions,
mythical heroes and etiological
myths. Throughout human history,
people have also felt the need to
monumentalize their sacred landscape.
But this is where the similarities
end as different societies had very
different understandings, believes
and practices. The aim of this new
thematic appraisal is to scrutinize
carefully our evidence and rethink
our methodologies in a multidisciplinary approach. More than 30
papers investigate diverse sacred
landscapes from the Iberian peninsula
and Britain in the west to China in
the east. They discuss how to
interpret the intricate web of
ciphers and symbols in the landscape
and how people might have experienced
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it. We see the role of performance,
ritual, orality, textuality and
memory in people’s sacred landscapes.
A diachronic view allows us to study
how landscapes were ‘rewritten’,
adapted and redefined in the course
of time to suit new cultural,
political and religious
understandings, not to mention the
impact of urbanism on people’s
understandings. A key question is how
was the landscape manipulated,
transformed and monumentalized –
especially the colossal investments
in monumental architecture we see in
certain socio-historic contexts or
the creation of an alternative
humanmade, seemingly ‘non-natural’
landscape, with perfectly
astronomically aligned buildings that
define a cosmological order? Sacred
Landscapes therefore aims to analyze

the complex links between landscape,
‘religiosity’ and society, developing
a dialectic framework that explores
sacred landscapes across the ancient
world in a dynamic, holistic,
contextual and historical
perspective.
Res Francesco Pellizzi 2012-12-17 Res
61/62 includes “Chinese coffins from
the first millennium b.c. and early
images of the afterworld” by Alain
Thote; “Art and personhood” by Björn
Ewald; “Western Han sarcophagi and
the transformation of Chinese
funerary art” by Zheng Yan; “Reading
identity on Roman strigillated
sarcophagi” by Janet Huskinson; and
other papers.
Middle East Conflicts from Ancient
Egypt to the 21st Century: An
Encyclopedia and Document Collection
[4 volumes] Spencer C. Tucker
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2019-08-31 With more than 1,100
cross-referenced entries covering
every aspect of conflict in the
Middle East, this definitive
scholarly reference provides readers
with a substantial foundation for
understanding contemporary history in
the most volatile region in the
world. • Provides more than 1,100 A–Z
entries on various military,
political, and social topics
connected with conflict in the Middle
East • Features contributions from
approximately 200 distinguished
scholars and independent historians
from a variety of disciplines •
Devotes a full volume to key
documents relevant to conflict in the
Middle East throughout history •
Includes more than 100 illustrations
depicting conflict in the Middle
East, plus dozens of maps depicting

major geopolitical relationships,
large scale military operations, and
individual battles on land and sea
From Hittite to Homer Mary R.
Bachvarova 2016-02-29 Bold new
approach to the prehistory of Homeric
epic arguing for a fresh
understanding of how Near Eastern
influence worked.
Community Identity and Archaeology
Naoíse Mac Sweeney 2011-10-25
Exploring the notion of community
identity in an archaeological context
A Companion to the Achaemenid Persian
Empire Bruno Jacobs 2021-07-23 A
COMPANION TO THE ACHAEMENID PERSIAN
EMPIRE A comprehensive review of the
political, cultural, social, economic
and religious history of the
Achaemenid Empirem Often called the
first world empire, the Achaemenid
Empire is rooted in older Near
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Eastern traditions. A Companion to
the Achaemenid Persian Empire offers
a perspective in which the history of
the empire is embedded in the
preceding and subsequent epochs. In
this way, the traditions that shaped
the Achaemenid Empire become as
visible as the powerful impact it had
on further historical development.
But the work does not only break new
ground in this respect, but also in
the fact that, in addition to written
testimonies of all kinds, it also
considers material tradition as an
equal factor in historical
reconstruction. This comprehensive
two-volume set features contributions
by internationally-recognized experts
that offer balanced coverage of the
whole of the empire from Anatolia and
Egypt across western Asia to northern
India and Central Asia. Comprehensive

in scope, the Companion provides
readers with a panoramic view of the
diversity, richness, and complexity
of the Achaemenid Empire, dealing
with all the many aspects of history,
event history, administration,
economy, society, communication, art,
science and religion, illustrating
the multifaceted nature of the first
true empire. A unique historical
account presented in its
multiregional dimensions, this
important resource deals with many
aspects of history, administration,
economy, society, communication, art,
science and religion it deals with
topics that have only recently
attracted interest such as court
life, leisure activities, gender
roles, and more examines a variety of
available sources to consider those
predecessors who influenced
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Achaemenid structure, ideology, and
self-expression contains the study of
Nachleben and the history of
perception up to the present day
offers a spectrum of opinions in
disputed fields of research, such as
the interpretation of the imagery of
Achaemenid art, or questions of
religion includes extensive
bibliographies in each chapter for
use as starting points for further
research devotes special interest to
the east of the empire, which is
often neglected in comparison to the
western territories Part of the
acclaimed Blackwell Companions to the
Ancient World series, A Companion to
the Achaemenid Persian Empire is an
indispensable work for students,
instructors, and scholars of Persian
and ancient world history,
particularly the First Persian

Empire.
The Archaeology of the Mediterranean
Iron Age Tamar Hodos 2020-08-31 The
Mediterranean's Iron Age period was
one of its most dynamic eras.
Stimulated by the movement of
individuals and groups on an
unprecedented scale, the first half
of the first millennium BCE witnesses
the development of Mediterranean-wide
practices, including related writing
systems, common features of urbanism,
and shared artistic styles and
techniques, alongside the evolution
of wide-scale trade. Together, these
created an engaged, interlinked and
interactive Mediterranean. We can
recognise this as the Mediterranean's
first truly globalising era. This
volume introduces students and
scholars to contemporary evidence and
theories surrounding the
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Mediterranean from the eleventh
century until the end of the seventh
century BCE to enable an integrated
understanding of the multicultural
and socially complex nature of this
incredibly vibrant period.
City and Empire in the Age of the
Successors Ryan Boehm 2018-02-20 In
the chaotic decades after the death
of Alexander the Great, the world of
the Greek city-state became deeply
embroiled in the political struggles
and unremitting violence of his
successors’ contest for supremacy. As
these presumptive rulers turned to
the practical reality of
administering the disparate
territories under their control, they
increasingly developed new cities by
merging smaller settlements into
large urban agglomerations. This
practice of synoikism gave rise to

many of the most important cities of
the age, initiated major shifts in
patterns of settlement, and
consolidated numerous previously
independent polities. The result was
the increasing transformation of the
fragmented world of the small Greek
polis into an urbanized network of
cities. Drawing on a wide array of
archaeological, epigraphic, and
textual evidence, City and Empire in
the Age of the Successors
reinterprets the role of urbanization
in the creation of the Hellenistic
kingdoms and argues for the agency of
local actors in the formation of
these new imperial cities.
In the Land of a Thousand Gods
Christian Marek 2021-07-13 A
monumental history of Asia Minor from
the Stone Age to the Roman Empire In
this critically acclaimed book,
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Christian Marek masterfully provides
the first comprehensive history of
Asia Minor from prehistory to the
Roman imperial period. Blending rich
narrative with in-depth analyses, In
the Land of a Thousand Gods shows
Asia Minor’s shifting orientation
between East and West and its role as
both a melting pot of nations and a
bridge for cultural transmission.
Marek employs ancient sources to
illuminate civic institutions, urban
and rural society, agriculture, trade
and money, the influential Greek
writers of the Second Sophistic, the
notoriously bloody exhibitions of the
gladiatorial arena, and more. He
draws on the latest research—in
fields ranging from demography and
economics to architecture and
religion—to describe how Asia Minor
became a center of culture and wealth

in the Roman Empire. A breathtaking
work of scholarship, In the Land of a
Thousand Gods will become the
standard reference book on the
subject in English.
The Archaeology of Phrygian Gordion,
Royal City of Midas C. Brian Rose
2013-03-16 Some of the most dramatic
new discoveries in Asia Minor have
been made at Gordion, the Phrygian
capital that controlled much of
central Asia Minor for close to two
centuries. The most famous ruler of
the kingdom was Midas, who regularly
negotiated with Greeks in the west
and Assyrians in the east during his
reign. Excavations have been
conducted at Gordion over the course
of the last 60 years, all under the
auspices of the University of
Pennsylvania Museum of Archaeology
and Anthropology. In spite of the
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economic and political importance of
Gordion and the Phrygians, the site
is consistently omitted from courses
in Old World archaeology, primarily
because Gordion lies too far to the
west for many Near Eastern
archaeologists, and too far to the
east for classical archaeologists.
Moreover, there is no book that
offers a comprehensive and up-to-date
assessment of the material culture of
Gordion during the Phrygian period, a
gap that will be filled by this
volume. The chapters cover all
aspects of Gordion's Phrygian
settlement topography from the
arrival of the Phrygians in the tenth
century B.C. through the arrival of
Alexander the Great in 333 B.C.,
focusing on the site's changing
topography and the consistently
fluctuating interaction between the

inhabitants and the landscape. A
reexamination of the material culture
of Phrygian Gordion is particularly
timely, given the dramatic recent
changes in the site's chronology,
wherein the dates of many discoveries
have changed by as much as a century.
The authors are among the leading
experts in Near Eastern archaeology,
historic preservation, paleobotany,
and ancient furniture, and their
articles highlight the
interdisciplinary nature of the
Gordion project. A significant
component of the book is a new color
phase plan of the site that
succinctly presents the topography in
diachronic perspective.
Lydian Painted Pottery Abroad R. Gül
Gürtekin-Demir 2021-10-15 This book
is the first major study of Lydian
material culture at Gordion and also
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the first published monograph on
Lydian painted pottery from any site
excavation. Richly illustrated, it
provides a comprehensive definition
and analysis of Lydian ceramics based
on stylistic, archaeological, and
textual evidence, while thoroughly
documenting the material's
stratigraphic contexts. The book
situates the ceramic corpus within
its broader Anatolian cultural
context and offers insights into the
impact of Lydian cultural interfaces
at Gordion. The Lydian pottery found
at Gordion was largely produced at
centers other than Sardis, the Lydian
royal capital, although Sardian
imports are also well attested and
began to influence Gordion's material
culture as early as the 7th century
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BCE, if not before. Following the
demise of the Lydian kingdom, a more
limited repertoire of Lydian ceramics
demonstrably continued in use at
Gordion into the Achaemenid Persian
period in the late 6th and 5th
centuries BCE. The material was
excavated by Professor Rodney Young's
team between 1950 and 1973 and is
fully presented here for the first
time. Ongoing research in the decades
following Young's excavations has led
to a more refined understanding of
Gordion's archaeological contexts and
chronology, and, consequently, we are
now able to view the Lydian ceramic
corpus within a more secure
stratigraphic framework than would
have been the case if the material
had been published shortly after the
excavations.
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